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24th May 2018 

Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency 
G.P.O. Box 9958  
Melbourne VIC 3001 

nationallawamendments@ahpra.gov.au 

To whom it may concern,  

I am writing to you on behalf of the Australian Dental and Oral Health Therapists’ Association 
(ADOHTA), which is the peak representative body for Oral Health Practitioners (OHPs) that includes 
dental hygienists, dental therapists, and oral health therapists. 

The ADOHTA thanks the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) for providing the 
opportunity to review the proposed National Board guideline for informing a National Board about 
where you practise.  

We found the documentation was clear and easy to understand, and make no further suggestions to 
support its implementation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tan Nguyen 

President 

Australian Dental and Oral Health Therapists’ Association 
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